
Wednesday January 8, 2020 
St. Louis 
 
A regular meeting of the St. Louis Planning Commission was called to order by Chairman Doepker at 5:30 
P.M. 
 
Present: Doepker, D. Kelley, Giles, Reed, S. Kelly, Whitford, A. Kelly 
Absent: J.Kelly, Palmer 
Also Present: Keith Risdon-Utilities Director 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Chairman Doepker. 
 
Motion made by D. Kelley, supported by Reed to approve the minutes of the last meeting on August 14, 
2019. All ayes. Motion carried.  
 
Kurt Giles advised the Planning Commission that staff had been working on updating the Zoning Map. 
Kurt advised that the goal was to have an accurate zoning map and have a layer added to the GIS map. 
When someone looks up a parcel on the County’s web-site we would like it to default to blank or see 
zoning map. 
Kurt advised that the Transitional Zone on the map had expanded to the East to the Bear Truss property 
line. Kurt went over some ordinances that were updated on paper but not on the map. Kurt asked the 
Planning Commission if they had any questions regarding the new map. There were no questions. 
 
Kurt stated there was no other business to present. 
 
Motion made by D.Kelley, supported by Whitford to adjourn at 6:09 P.M. All ayes. Motion carried. 
 
 
Dori Foster 
Recording Secretary  
 
 
 
 


